March 31, 2017

MR. JOSEPH V. ANGELES
SVP-Business Operations Group

LBP Service Corporation

Units C & D, 21% Floor, Petron Mega Plaza
358 Sen. Gil Puyat Avenue, Makati City

Dear Mr. Angeles:

We respectfully refer to the attached Contract Agreement having been approved,
notice is hereby given to your company to proceed with the project Outsourcing of
Temporary Support Personnel for Projects, and All Other Activities to be
Undertaken by the Port Management Office of SOCSARGEN of the Philippine
Ports Authority for April 01, 2017 to March 31, 2018.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the
terms and conditions of the Contract Agreement and in accordance with the Revised
Implementing Rules and Regulations of RA 9184.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in
the space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to this Office.

Very truly s,

ATTY.C MYDATAYA
Acting Porl Manager h(

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on:
7 .JA

Name of Representative of the Bidder: {M@« \ )@Z@J £ -

Authorized Signature: %
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